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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

                                      Last Sunday we were joined by our friends from  
    Dundee West and we enjoyed a service delivered  
    jointly by Grant and Jim Connolly. And then afterwards 
    we shared further fellowship in the Hall where some 
    had to wait a wee bit longer than normal for their coffee 
    and tea but no-one complained and there certainly was 
    much chatter around the room.  
The good news is that we will get the opportunity to meet again on August 6th 
when Dundee West will host us. Looking forward to it already. Building 
relationships and supporting each other is an integral part of Christian life and 
together we will face what changes God has planned for us.  
 

SUNDAY 9th JULY 2023 
Grant will lead us in worship this Sunday at 11am before he and Gill take a two 
week summer holiday.  
 
The reading on Sunday is taken from: Matthew 7: 24-29 
 
Please join others in the Hall after the service to ‘connect with a cuppa’. 
 
 
SUNDAY 16th and 23rd JULY 2023 
When Grant is on holiday we have the opportunity to welcome back two 
familiar faces to take our Sunday morning services. 
 
Gavin Berry will be taking the service at 11am on Sunday 16th and Nicola 
Montgomery will lead us in worship on Sunday 23rd July.  

PASTORAL CARE 
From 10th July until 23rd July any pastoral care concerns will be covered by 
the Charleston and Lochee Ministry team. In the first instance Rev Roderick 
Grahame should be contacted on Mobile: 07903 673547 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
   
   
 

NEWSLETTER HOLIDAY 
There will be no newsletter for the next 
two weeks.  
The next edition will be sent prior to the 
service on Sunday July 30th. 

CONNECT WITH A CUPPA 
The next afternoon ‘Connect with a 
Cuppa’ will be on Wednesday 19th 
July at 2pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 

AFTERNOON TEA 
The next ‘social’ event from the ‘In Group’ will be an Afternoon Tea 
with entertainment on Saturday 12th August at 2.00pm – 4.00pm. 
Members of Dundee West will be invited to join us. Tickets costing 
£5.00 will be available from Sunday 30th July.  


